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			[redacted]
				August 12, 1939.
Dear Sir –
	Mr Noel Hartnett, of the Northern
Ireland Publicity Service, Dublin, has
given me your address. I am an English
Sympathiser with the full Irish national
claim, and am a writer in the Press,
wherein I have advocated that cause.
I did so especially in the 1919 – 22
times, but, owing to other interests taking
up my attention, during recent years
I have got rather out of touch with
people concerned in it. I have,
however, retained my former view,
and if you could send me any recent
information I should like to do some
more work in the matter if I can.
		Yours sincerely,
			J.W. Poynter.
The Secretary,
	Anti-Partition League.
